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FSRA is launching a public consultation on its proposed 2023-24 Statement of 

Priorities and financial plan. 

FSRA’s proposed priorities continue to focus on fostering principles-based 

regulation, while delivering on outcomes that ensure consumer protection, 

support innovation and effectively address emerging risks and supervision needs 

in the sectors it regulates. 

The Statement of Priorities and budget will form the core of FSRA's Annual 

Business Plan. FSRA will then submit its Annual Business Plan to the Minister of 

Finance for approval. 

Consultation is an essential part of FSRA's commitment to transparency and 

accountability. This ensures that FSRA’s plans for the upcoming fiscal year 

consider stakeholder feedback. 

FSRA is now seeking feedback on its proposed 2023-24 Statement of Priorities 

and budget. The consultation will close on November 11, 2022. 

https://www.fsrao.ca/media/14536/download
https://www.fsrao.ca/media/14536/download

